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PRINT NEWSLETTER

​Pre-Excused Student Absence Form 
Howard Husky Website 

2017-18 At-A-Glance Calendar!!!!    

​       ​

SPRING BREAK IS NEXT WEEK ​ 

Howard Elementary
Barnes & Noble
Reading Night

WHERE:             Barnes & Noble
                    2498 South Oneida St.

Current Previous District Newsletters Wisconsin Observance Days Contact Us Archived News 2015-2016

http://howardnews.weebly.com/previous.html
http://howardnews.weebly.com/district-newsletters.html
http://dpi.wi.gov/news/observance-days
http://howardnews.weebly.com/contact-us.html
http://howardnews.weebly.com/archived-news-2015-2016.html
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/march_8_2017.pdf
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/pre-excused_absence_form.pdf
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/pre-excused_absence_form.pdf
http://howardhssd.weebly.com/
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/2017_2018_at_a_glance_calendar_for_publication.pdf
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/november_9_2016.pdf


WHEN:               TOMORROW

​TIME:                       4:30 – 6:30 pm
 

$12.00 Voucher will be given to each Howard Elementary Student 
for children’s books when accompanied by their parent.
 

Wear your green or blue “20”
“Read to Me” Sweatshirts
Sponsored by HPSA and Barnes & Noble
 
** Don’t forget the Firenza Pizza fundraising at 2664 S. Oneida St. with a portion of proceeds from your purchase also donated to our HPSA.  Dine in 4:00-8:00 pm.

MARCH MENU
 

Lunch/Recess Schedule
 

Very Important
Person Day (VIP
Day) THIS
FRIDAY!! 
This is an event for ANOTHER
IMPORTANT PERSON IN
YOUR CHILD’S LIFE. (besides

their parent)  If the child does not have an important friend
he/she may “adopt” an important person from a peer at school.   

​​HOWARD 
HUSKY
MARCH

EVENT CALENDAR

SEROOGY'S FUNDRAISER!!
Reminder....all orders due

TOMORROW!!

(Form Also Attached)
​Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 

Pay for lunch here!

Final Reminder for Future
Roadrunner
Parents/Guardians:
Last week your child attended Music Demo
Days at Lineville Intermediate School
where they had the opportunity to view

students performing in Band, Orchestra and Choir to help
them to make their music choice for 5th grade.
We encourage you to discuss with your child their
experience and to see which music class they would
prefer. The link below has information on each music

Here are just a few of the businesses
that donated raffle prizes/money to

our HPSA Spring Pajama Jam
​ on April 6th!! 

An order form is in today's family
folder for those wishing to preorder

and avoid the long lines!! 

http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/march17menu.pdf
http://forestglenhssd.weebly.com/breakfast--lunch.html
http://howardhssd.weebly.com/breakfast--lunch.html
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/recess_and_lunch_schedule.pdf
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/march_2017_calendar.pdf
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/preorder_form.pdf
mailto:HowardHPSA@gmail.com


GREAT WRITERS FOR MARCH
Stop in to see our bulletin board displaying the work of our great March writers.  The

following students ate lunch with Mrs. Ashley at the Writers Luncheon.

See Details!!

​Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 
Cassandra Hill - HPSA President

Kari Trzinski - HPSA Vice President/Treasurer
Tonya Liethen - HPSA Co-Secretary
Kelly Runke - HPSA Co-Secretary 

Howard Parent School Association Like us on Facebook! (@HowardPSA)​
Peruse our new HPSA Website for updates and information following

our monthly meetings: 
http://howardpsa.weebly.com    

This year Bay Port is performing
Shrek: the Musical and we are very
excited! The show is extremely kid
friendly!! Attached is a flyer for parents

and students to get tickets? Tickets go on sale
March 15th and can be purchased directly through
the website. All of the information is on the flyer
and who to direct questions to, as well.Thank you
in advance for your support of BP Theater! 

choice. Once you have decided, please use the link below
to select your child's music choice. This link can also be
found in all elementary newsletters.
Click here: Music Selection Form
For scheduling purposes and planning, we ask that you
have your choice made by the deadline of

Friday, March 17, 2017.

Come enjoy the water at the
Howard Suamico Community
Pool with other Howard
families THIS Friday from 6-
8pm!!

Mrs. Edlebeck’s Classroom
Gwen Loritz
Max Vue

Miss Soukup’s Classroom
Lily Brault-Sanchez
Elliott Trzinski

Mrs. Steavpack’s Classroom
Mason Hendrickson
Autumn Cornish
Grayson Krone

Miss Dorvinen’s Classroom
Ambrose Britto
Tyana Simmons
Brooklyn Jones

Mrs. Lallaman’s Classroom
Natalie Dauphinais
Riezmae DeNasha
Julian Foth

Mrs. Nachtwey’s Classroom
Bennett Bailey
Ryan Hess

​Miss Lamer’s Classroom
Cura Warrichaiet
Bella Crooks
Chuexeng Lor

​Ms. Klaus’ Classroom
Kaylee Allen
Lilli Hernandez
Taylor Smith

Mrs. Vande Hei’s Classroom
Addy Kroening
Aryana Fontanez-Alvarez

Mrs. Voight’s Classroom
Jack Zeigle
Toby Vertz

https://docs.google.com/a/staff.hssd.k12.wi.us/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqqivVcUtkM85MRvNvFK8Ued1SOVEcqB-dP2cerSeBLdCu9w/viewform
http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/howard_swim_2017.pdf
http://howardpsa.weebly.com/


 

.  Open Enrollment applications are available from February 6 – April 28,
2017.  For application and additional information, visit the Howard-Suamico Open Enrollment webpage at 
http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/open-enrollment or contact the Registration Office at registration@hssd.k12.wi.us or
call 920-662-8860.

1.     Parent/Guardian will log into the PowerSchool Parent Portal.
2.     Once in the portal, choose the appropriate student (changes will need to be done for each child        

 listed in the account).
3.     Select InfoSnap Year Round Update on the left side under navigation.   (This will take a couple

seconds to populate the        information that is currently in PowerSchool.)
4.     Once the student information is populated, the parent/guardian is free to change the appropriate

information such as             primary mailing name, contact #, address, mother/father/guardian
information, and emergency contact information.

The HSSD Community Page includes
a Google Calendar list highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico i.e. scouting,
festivals, parades, etc. Visit the Howard - Suamico School District Website for school events i.e. Holiday Concerts,
Plays, Musicals, Athletic and Art events using our FREE Mobile App is available for the iPhone, iPad, and Android
devices in both the iTunes App Store and also on Google Play.

The Bay Port Greenhouse is excited to introduce our “Potting Partner” program.  We can take all the hard work out of
planting your spring flowers.  Bay Port Plant Partner Program  &   Bay Port Potting Partner Information Sheet
 

​ ., walk starts 9a.m. at Bay View Middle School. Registration is
now open on our website: http://newdonatelifewalk.weebly.com. If you can’t walk that day, we are also accepting Silent Auction
donations and/or monetary donations to raise money for the Donate Life Wisconsin organization. If you have ANY questions, or want
to help spread the word by posting a flyer, please contact myself, or Gail Burant at gailbura@hssd.k12.wi.us.  

Swim Lessons - The Howard-Suamico Community Pool will be offering the American Red Cross Learn-to-Swim Program this
Spring 2017. All swim lessons are taught by qualified staff certified in the American Red Cross Lifeguard Training, Water Safety
Instruction, CPR for the Professional Rescuers and First Aid. Lessons are offered for Levels Pre-1 to 4. Adult Lessons will be offered
upon request. The pool is located in the Lineville Intermediate School.

 Fastpitch Tournament Team Information is a non-profit
organization providing youth athletes the opportunity to participate in competitive tournament team softball.  The
program is in addition to the summer HSYSA league. Please visit our website,
https://sites.google.com/site/piratefastpitch2014/home   for more information regarding registration and our
program.

 

****Families that live outside of the district attendance area and want their child to attend Howard-Suamico
Schools can apply for Open Enrollment

New Year-Round Update Process for Parents to Update Family Information Online

 To access handouts/flyers for area community events click here.

NEW Donate Life Walk - Saturday, April 8, Registration at 8 a.m

Howard-Suamico Community Pool 

Pirate Fastpitch Tournament Team Information Pirate

Save the Date!
We would like to invite you to our 9th Annual Taste of the Villages and Auction benefiting the Howard-Suamico School District
Giving Tree Pantry!  This year our event will be held on Thursday, April 20, 2017, from 6-9:00pm at 1951 West/Rock Garden in
Green Bay. More information at this link Taste of the Villages Auction.
We are also ready for you to reserve your table and purchase tickets. Early Bird prices are: Table of 10 is $450 and individual
tickets are $35 before April 1, 2017. Reserve/purchase here: http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/The-Giving-Tree-and-

http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/open-enrollment
mailto:registration@hssd.k12.wi.us
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FHcRbkF50zhQXT0s6QbH1-SpsRR_bcogxG94d0jMsx8/edit
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0BwjPQTbuvwdPZ1Axa0Y3aENhaGs
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0BwjPQTbuvwdPQWZEazBUOHB1WEk
http://newdonatelifewalk.weebly.com/
mailto:gailbura@hssd.k12.wi.us
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0BwjPQTbuvwdPaGt3NmNFQlJ3OUE
https://sites.google.com/site/piratefastpitch2014/home
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1yuwxvb-auGjwDqssjE2qOCrxvda2uzrJyXr7mKJ2lDI
http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/The-Giving-Tree-and-Auction


The link is an updated list and also on our district website.   HSSD Website Link

Auction Please consider joining us on April 20 so you can enjoy “A Taste of the Villages” while helping children in our
community! Thank you for your consideration of this worthy cause. Please be sure to check our webpage at: The Giving Tree
Taste of the Villages Auction.

Attached you will find the 2016-2017 HSSD Tutor List. 

http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/general-information

